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Chairman Thompson and Members of the Committee, thank you so much for giving me time to
share my thoughts on SB 365 with you today. My name is Cat Butler and I am a voter in Sedgwick
County. I am writing today to encourage the committee to vote no on SB365

I oppose this bill due to my own experience with access to polling sites in 2020. When heavy
construction in my neighborhood limited my access to the only site nearby, I had no choice but to
use the advance ballot and mail it in. Taking that away would harm my neighbors and I ability to vote.

Once again, I thank you all for hearing my story and thoughts on this bill, and I encourage you all to
vote no of the passage of SB 365. Thank you.


